
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 17 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 30 June 2022 

   

Question  Does the Convener have confidence that the Planning 

service has sufficient resources in place to deal with the 

expected increase in applications for short-term lets? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

 


